
 

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Fwd: agenda item number 12 
1 message 

Sarah Powell <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org> Tue, Sep 11, 2012 at 10:54 AM 
To: "Kelly, Dan" <dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org>, "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: aetalgo >aetalgo@aqm.co.knox.tn.us<  
Date: Tue, Sep 11, 2012 at 10:52 AM 
Subject: agenda item number 12 
To: contact@knoxmpc.org 
Cc: laliddington <lalidding@aqm.co.knox.tn.us> 
 
 

Mr. Kelly,

 

This e-mail is in regard to agenda item number 12 on the current agenda.  Knox County Air 
Quality Management  would like to address the following comment listed on the agenda:

“The Knox County Air Quality Management Department on behalf of the U.S. Environmental 
Protection Agency has requested that closure of the proposed rights-of-way, and ultimately the 
construction of the proposed turn around, be delayed until such time that an alternative site for 
the existing air quality monitor can be found and the equipment relocated.” 

It is not the intention of Knox County Air Quality Management to delay the construction of the 
proposed turnaround or proposed alley.  The proposed alley and turnaround must be complete 
before the lead monitor is relocated. Knox County Air Quality Management requests that the 
right-of-way the lead monitor is currently located on be retained until the proposed construction 
is complete and the lead monitor is relocated.  Knox County Air Quality Management also 
request access to the monitor at all times during construction. 

 

 

Amber Talgo

Air Monitoring Program Manager

Knox County 

Air Quality Management

865-215-5900
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